[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.jpg]A4



                  Nature Detective Photography Contest
                   Calling all Crestwood Primary Students to be Nature Detectives!
                               The Grand Prize is a New Digital Camera!

Over the winter, one of our 1st Grade teachers, Miss Harr, will be traveling to Antarctica with a research team.  While she is there, she will be taking many photographs of the nature around her. To join in on this exciting experience, we are sponsoring a Photography Contest for the students at Crestwood Primary School!

Photography Contest Guidelines

The judges will be looking for photographs of the local nature around us. There will be three contest periods: fall, winter, and spring.  Each season, your child can submit ONE photograph that best represents that season.  Pictures must be printed out to be accepted.  Students must turn in a 5X7 or 8X10 photograph by the deadline for it to be judged. Please ensure that the children are taking the photos. Our SECOND contest period, for the Winter Season, ends on Monday, January, 9, 2012. There will be three grade level winners (K-1st and 2nd) for each season. The winners will be announced during a school assembly and their photograph will be featured at CPS and on Miss Harr’s blog.  At the end of the year, the winning pictures will be voted upon to determine a Grand Prize Winner. You may print out pictures at CVS in Aurora & Streetsboro or your local picture place. CVS is offering a discount to Crestwood Students of $1.25 for a 5X7 for this project only. 

We want every student to have the opportunity to participate.  So, if students do not have access to a camera, they may borrow one of the schools.  You must sign a permission form if you wish for your child to borrow one of the school’s cameras for this contest. Each camera and case will cost $100.00 to replace if they are lost or broken.  You have the option for your child to take a camera home with them in their book bag or you can transport the camera back and forth by picking it up at the school and returning it.  Cameras will be available for check out over weekends only.  They will be a learning tool here during the week.  If you send in a camera request, your child will take the camera home on Friday.  It must be returned the following Monday. Please print your photo and remove all pictures from memory card before returning the camera.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission Slip: Students may return permission slips and cameras to the CPS Art Room 10:30-1pm. Or, parents may pick up and drop off cameras in the office after 3:25-4pm 

Student Name: ________________________________  Teacher______________________
Parent Name   : ________________________________  Phone # _____________________
My child, _________________________ has my permission to check out a camera to take pictures for the photo contest. If the camera is lost or broken, I agree to pay $100.00 to replace it. I agree to use the camera over a weekend only and return it to CPS on Monday.  

Parent Signature








Date
